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Dear Church Family,

This has been an interesting and challenging year in the life of the First
Presbyterian Church of Rolla. The challenges of our church budget remain real
and ongoing. We are blessed that we are meeting our 2024 budget goals. We
are blessed that we are able to meet our 2024 mission goals. The church’s hope
is that your support for our ministries comes from a profound sense of gratitude
and joy for all you
receive through your relationship with God and as a member of our church.

Throughout this year we have been able to keep our doors open and worship
both in person and virtually, we are blessed. With this year’s challenges such as
fires, hurricanes, strong winds, virtually everything, we have been able to
contribute and change the lives of people in this community and elsewhere
through our giving, we are blessed. Please pray about your giving this fall and
how we want to be more in the name of God for the church, our community, the
nation, and the world.

Consecration Sunday will be November 24, 2024. Budget determination is
already ongoing. We have some challenges as well as opportunities to consider.
Please use this time to reflect and pray as you consider the many ways you
yourself are blessed. Then 
give gratefully, generously, and joyfully in support of our ministries.

Sincerely in Christ,

The Administrative Committee



Preschool News

A big thank you to all that donated, supported and helped with our 
2nd annual Fall Festival. 

We had a great turnout!  

We will have a Preschool Christmas Program.
 Date and time will be in the December Newsletter.   



If you would like your birthday or anniversary
shared please update in the office with Katie.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
WISHES go out 

TO
Kelly Look 4th

Susan Bowles 10th
Jeff Sandquist 14th

Bill Neely 17th
Chuck Bennett 23rd
Janice Zanders 27th

Bob & Jo Ann Anderson 18th

HAPPY Anniversary 
WISHES go out 

TO

The Church office and Preschool will be closed
on November 28th and, 29th for Thanksgiving.



PRAYER REQUEST

Please pray for those named and their families
as well as their caregivers.

The prayer request will start over every two months.
If you have someone that needs put on or taken off the list,

Please contact Katie in the office.

Connie & Bob Dewitt - Continuing health care needs 
after stroke and surgery.

Ruby & Lee Malone - Residents of Silverstone.

Bob Yenzer - Continuing health challenges.

Illa Bell & Family - Recovering from fall, surgery on leg.

Bill Neely- Headaches, Back & Hip pain.

Julie Murray- Recovering from foot surgery

Bill & Pam Cottingham -Pam moved into Cedar Point

Alex Schneider & family- loss of spouse.



I am so appreciative of your generosity.
Thank you for caring so much about my
family. You’ve really made a difference in

these difficult times.

Alex Schneider and family.


